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For Use by Families Who Experience a Maternal or Newborn Transport from a 

Planned Home or Freestanding Birth Center Birth 

Appendix I:  Evaluation and Feedback about Transport Process 
The goal of the Recommendations is to facilitate safe perinatal transport. The opportunity for personal evaluation and 
feedback of the transport process is essential to identify ways to improve the transport experience for families involved in the 
care and transport of newborns and women who are pregnant or postpartum. Completion of this form is optional. 
  

Please tell us about you Circle One 

 
Please tell us who you are: 

Parent Other Family 
Member 

Family 
Friend 

 
Please tell us who was transported: 

Mother Baby Mother & 
Baby 

 
Please tell us the planned birth location: 

Home Birth Birth Center 
Birth 

Hospital 

 

Please tell us about your experience Agree Neutral Disagree 

 
I was treated respectfully 

   

The information I was provided was clear and 
understandable   

   

Communication between professionals was clear and 
relevant to ensuring a safe and effective transport 

   

 
I felt supported during the transport process 

   

 
I felt supported during after the transport process 

   

 
What part of the transport process went well? (please describe)        

               

What part of the transport process could be improved? (please describe)       

               

Comments:              

               

 

You may provide your name and contact information for follow-up  

Name:        Contact Info:       
 

Please submit completed evaluations to the Maine CDC 

Attention: Toni.G.Wall@maine.gov or Valerie.j.Ricker@maine.gov  FAX 207-287-5355  

mailto:Toni.G.Wall@maine.gov
mailto:Valerie.j.Ricker@maine.gov
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 The Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) does not discriminate on the basis of disability, race, color, creed, 
gender, sexual orientation, age, or national origin, in admission to, access to, or operations of its programs, services, or 
activities, or its hiring or employment practices. This notice is provided as required by Title II of the Americans with 
Disabilities Act of 1990 and in accordance with the Civil Rights Act of 1964 as amended, Section 504 of the Rehabilitation 
Act of 1973, as amended, the Age Discrimination Act of 1975, Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972 and the 
Maine Human Rights Act and Executive Order Regarding State of Maine Contracts for Services. Questions, concerns, 
complaints or requests for additional information regarding the ADA may be forwarded to DHHS’ ADA Compliance/EEO 
Coordinators, 11 State House Station – 221 State Street, Augusta, Maine 04333-0011, 207-287-4289 (V), 207-287-3488 
(V), TTY users call Maine relay 711. Individuals who need auxiliary aids for effective communication in program and 
services of DHHS are invited to make their needs and preferences known to the ADA Compliance/EEO Coordinators. This 
notice is available in alternate formats, upon request. 


